
Cookie Policy 
 
A cookie is a piece of information stored on your computer by a website that you visit. A 
cookie usually stores your settings and website settings, such as your preferred language or 
address. Later, when you visit the same website again, the browser sends back the cookies 
that belong to that website. This enables the website to display personalized information. 
 
Cookies can store a wide range of information, including personal information (such as your 
name or e-mail address). However, such information may only be stored if this is explicitly 
allowed, since websites cannot access information that you have not provided and they 
cannot access other files on your computer. Default cookie storage and sending activities are 
not visible to users. You can change your browser settings and choose whether to accept or 
reject cookie storage requests and whether to automatically delete stored cookies upon 
closing the browser, as well as change other settings. 
 
Cookie settings 
 
By changing cookie settings, you decide whether they are allowed to be stored on your 
computer. As mentioned above, cookie settings may be managed and changed in the 
browser. For information on cookie settings, click on the name of the browser that you use. 
Some settings may depend on the device which you are using to access the internet (PC, tablet 
or mobile phone) and not all settings are available in Croatian. 
 
If you disable cookies, you will not be able to use certain functions of the www.mlinar.hr 
website, such as the web shop. 
 
Session cookies are deleted from the computer once the browser is closed. Websites use such 
cookies to store temporary data, such as items in the shopping cart. 
 
Persistent cookies remain on the computer after the browser is closed. Websites use such 
cookies to store data, such as login name and password, so that you do not have to log in 
every time you visit a specific website. Persistent cookies remain stored on the computer for 
days, months or even years. 
 
First-party cookies originate from the website which you are visiting, and they can be session 
or persistent cookies. By using them, websites can store data which will be reused during the 
next visit to the same website. 
 
Third-party cookies originate from content belonging to other websites, such as ads which are 
found on the website you are currently visiting. Using such cookies, websites can track 
internet use for marketing purposes. 
 
The www.mlinar.hr website uses cookies for the primary purpose of providing better user 
experience on our website. 
 
 
MLINAR uses the following cookies: 

http://www.mlinar.hr/
http://www.mlinar.hr/


 
Session cookies – these are temporary cookies which expire (and are automatically deleted) 
when you close your browser. We use them to enable access to content and to 
www.mlinar.hr. 
 
Persistent cookies – they tend to have an expiration date far in the future and will remain in 
your browser until they expire or are manually deleted. The website www.mlinar.hr uses 
persistent cookies for functions such as “remembering”. 
 
We also use persistent cookies to understand our users’ habits better and to improve our 
website in accordance with the manner in which it is used. Such information is anonymous – 
we do not see the users’ individual data. 
 
We use several external services that store limited cookies for the user. Such cookies are set 
for the purpose of normal functioning of certain options; they make it easier for users to 
access the content and to share it with other online services. 
 
Measuring traffic 
 
Our website uses Google Analytics, a web analytics service provided by Google, Inc. 
(“Google”). Information generated by the cookie concerning your use of our website 
(including your IP address) will be transferred to Google and stored on servers in the Republic 
of Ireland, where they will be kept for a maximum of 26 months, after which they will be 
deleted. Google will use such information to evaluate your use of our website by compiling 
reports on website activity for website operators and by providing other services concerning 
website activity and internet use. Google may also transfer such data to third parties, where 
this is required by law or where such third parties process data on behalf of Google. Google 
will not link your IP address with other data kept by Google. You can learn more about the 
Google privacy policy at http://www.google.com/privacy.html. 
 
If you want to disable cookie storage by this service, you may do so here. 
 
There are currently several websites available for disabling cookie storage for different 
services. You can learn more on the following links: 
 
http://www.allaboutcookies.org/ 
https://www.youronlinechoices.eu/ 
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